
THE CAMPUS CORNER 
THE NEW BETHANY — MORE TO OFFER 

An accessible, central location 

Ultra-modern living quarters — even drapes! 
An up-to-date kitchen — dishwasher and all! 

Student lounges in each dorm — a “first”! 
An attractive library — new, metal shelving! 

Music practice rooms — another “first”! 

A new Christian service program 
A new spirit of enthusiasm 

WITH THE SAME BASIC PROGRAM 

Spiritually — Giving Christ preeminence 
Academically — Striving to be approved of Him 

Socially — Encouraging and providing 
wholesome association 

Athletically — Providing indoor (including gym) 
and outdoor programs 

High School e Bible ® Music 

ALL THIS AND MORE FOR $500. PER YEAR 

Write the Registrar today: 

Bethany Bible College, Sussex, N. B. 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF MEMORIALS 

Bethany Bible College extends the privilege to Christian 

friends to furnish rooms at the new school as fitting memorials 

to departed loved ones: Christian relatives, esteemed ministers 

or missionaries or beloved lay people of the local churches. 

Such a gift serves both as a worthy contribution to the cause 

of Christ and as a fitting memorial to a loved one. 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

Official Opening and Dedication 
BETHANY BIBLE COLLEGE 

Sussex, New Brunswick 

3 p.m., Saturday, September 18 
On The Campus Lawn 

(Alternate place: Sussex High School) 

Tentative Program 

Official Greetings 
Ceremony of Dedication 

Music: Instrumental Trio and Gospelaires 
Presentation of Keys 

Those who give one hundred dollars will provide the fur- 
nishings for one student room. An attractive door plaque will 
bear recognition of the gift and, if a memorial, the name of the 

person honoured. Those who wish to give larger amounts may 
furnish an office, student lounge, or the main lobby. 

Sunday schools or classes, women’s auxiliary groups, or 
Act of Ribbon Cutting youth societies may participate, as well as individual donors. 
Toisr obBUldin Ee Interested parties may communicate with the Chairman of the 
Réfrech ¢ g Committee on Finance and Building: Rev. H. R. Ingersoll, 7 
erresnments Gorman Avenue, St. John, N. B. 

Classes were started in his home, in Davey- 
ton. His preaching used to be a tiresome 
ramble as he could not hold to a subject, 
and his loyalty to the Reformed Baptist 
group was questionable. It was gratifying 
to hear one of our White Missionaries sug- 
gest he would be a good candidate for 
Ordination. 

Boksburg has a Brand New Native City!! 
When we left there wasn’t yet a house built 
(May 1963); today there must be about 
5000!! All, I think, cement block walled, 
corrugated iron roofed and having four 
rooms. 

There are about 23,000 Black people liv- 
ing there now, and all reaching out for the 
Gospel in the Printed Page — How do we 
know—? Today we drove up and down 
many of their bull-dozed dusty streets, past 
different school houses being built, and 
handed out over 1500 Gospel Tracts. 1 
think I can say everyone was eagerly re- 
ceived!! 
Dear supporting friends, may the Lord 

richly reward you each one for your part 
in this rich harvest field; for enabling us 
and the others to take the Gospel in, while 
the doors are widely open. 

Are you PRAYING for the Lord to send 
more Workers, White and Black? 
With Christian Love, Yours for Souls, 

Paul and Mary Sanders. 

LAMBERTVILLE 
On May 30th, Rev. J. A. Owens baptized 

three candidates, and received them into 
church membership of the Lambertville, 
Reformed Baptist Church, Deer Island, N.B. 
Greetings: 

WOOD HARBOR, N. S. 
On the evening of June 15/65, members 

and friends of the Reformed Baptist Church 
met in the basement of the church to cele- 
brate the 50th Wedding Anniversary of Mr. 
and Mrs. Robert Devine, Mrs. Devine, or 
Aunt Lottie as she is lovingly called by 
everyone is a charter member of the church 

and a faithful Christian. She has also been 
Treasurer of the church for the past 10 
years. They were presented with a Gold 
Wool Blanket and a 50th Anniversary Plate 
from the church. Refreshments were served 
and the bridal cake was cut in traditional 
manner. 

HARTLAND 
It seems that a letter from us is due at 

this time, as we are leaving the Hartland 
area to take up work on the Head of Mill- 
stream-Norton field. 
The Hartland and Victoria churches held 

a farewell party for us at the home of Mr. 
and Mrs. Murray Smith, Hartland, where 
we were presented with a beautiful quilt 
and purse of money. There was a large 
gathering present and refreshments were 
served. 
The Lower Brighton Church and Com- 

munity also held a party for us in the Com- 
munity Hall, here we had presented to us 
another beautiful quilt, a hot plate and a 
purse of money. 
We appreciate the kindness of these peo- 

ple and wish to express our deep gratitude. 
Sincerely yours in Christ, 
H. E. and Mrs. Anderson & Family 


